
 
 
17100 Euclid Street 
P.O. Box 8010 
Fountain Valley, CA 92708 
Tel 714.966.7200 

 

 

DATE: 03/16/2015  

 

 

TO: All Nursing Schools   

                

 

FROM: Golnoush Elmi, Program Coordinator, Education Department 

 

SUBJECT:  Parking Regulation  
 

 

 

Effective immediately, Fountain Valley Regional Hospital Security is enforcing parking 
regulations. All nursing school staff and students must park their vehicle in the Employee 
Parking area. This is located adjacent to Euclid Street. 
Any violations will be reported. 
 

 
 

 

Thank you for your Cooperation, 

 

 

 

Golnoush Elmi 


